The July 10, 2017, regular meeting of the Higgins Township Board was brought to order by Supervisor Curnalia at 7:00 pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members present: Jennette, Curnalia, Sullivan and Alden. Members absent: Peters, who joined us five minutes later.

Interested persons: Rob Crandall and Roger Saxton.

Motioned by Curnalia, seconded by Alden to accept the Consent Agenda. All ayes.

Motioned by Jennette, seconded by Curnalia to make the following budget amendment: \$140.00 from Miscellaneous to ZBA Salaries. All ayes.

Rob Crandall, Asst Fire Chief, gave the Board the EMS/Fire report. Motioned by Sullivan, seconded by Alden to accept the report. All ayes.

Roger Saxton of the RCRC will give us a price to finish the firehall parking lot. We should have this information by next meeting.

Motioned by Sullivan, seconded by Curnalia to cover the township's part of Pines Trail, up to \$3125.00 If the cost exceeds that amount, approval by the Board will be necessary. Mr Saxton will contact South Branch Township regarding this matter. All ayes.

Compost site hours were discussed. It was determined the site is open for an appropriate number of hours and will not be changed.

Motioned by Alden, seconded by Jennette to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 pm. All ayes.

		_
William E Curnalia, Supervisor	Cheri Sullivan, Clerk	

These minutes are subject to amendment/approval at the next regular meeting on Monday, August 7, 2017.